
CAA CSP Sustainability Work Plan 2022/23
The CAA has established a new Environmental Sustainability team to drive the CAA’s work to improve aviation’s environmental performance and take a holistic view of 
environmental sustainability issues. This includes those functions of the former Independent Commission on Civil Aviation Noise (ICCAN) that the CAA has agreed to take on 
from 1 April 2022. The team will lead on delivering the CAA’s sustainability strategy and engaging consumers, industry, communities and the wider public. It will also provide 
advice to Government and collate information to report on aviation’s sustainability performance. An indicative workplan for the Sustainability Team is set out below. 
More detailed information on sustainability deliverables will be published alongside the CAA’s Environmental Sustainability Strategy in Q1 2022/23.​

Team Q1
April – June 2022

Q2
July – Sept 2022

Q3
Oct – Dec 2022

Q4
Jan – Mar 2023

Environmental 
Sustainability 
Strategy and 
Engagement

Environmental 
Sustainability 

Advice, 
Performance 

and Reporting

Publish CAA Environmental 
Sustainability Strategy

Establish CAA Environmental 
Sustainability Panel

Ongoing secretariat support to the Environmental Sustainability Panel work programme

Ongoing external stakeholder engagement on sustainability issues, incl. noise

Procurement and commissioning of Aviation Noise 
Attitudes Survey 

Analysis on carbon and noise trade-offs (technical 
analysis from ERCD)

Commission and manage external contract for review of engagement practices

Review ICCAN consultation toolkit and incorporate relevant elements into CAP1616 update (Delivered 
by Airspace Regulation Team)

Produce annual reporting on Aviation Noise and Performance

Ongoing work on Aviation Noise Attitudes Survey (ERCD may provide noise data)

Launch consultation on environmental 
information provision

Produce Climate Change 
Adaptation Report

Produce report on environmental 
performance of UK aviation sector

Noise Metrics Comparison Study (technical analysis 
from ERCD)

Technical analysis to support these noise functions will be commissioned by from the CAA’s Environmental Research and Consultancy 
Department where required and ERCD will continue to provide a range of services focused on the environment.
Visit the CAA website for information about our new noise advisory roles or view ERCD publications.

Delivery of new noise functions

Delivered as part of wider sustainability role

https://www.caa.co.uk/consumers/environment/noise/CAA-noise-advisory-function/
http://publicapps.caa.co.uk/modalapplication.aspx?catid=1&pagetype=65&appid=11&mode=list&type=sercat&id=13&filter=2&reorder=dateOrder
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